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The Joyful Journey
     Chronicle #1           9/1/22
 May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, so that you may abound in hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.   Romans 15:13
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 Thank you to amazing Jason Cole for our new JOY logo!
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 We are still carrying the joy of being together in our back pockets!  Love abounds.  We look forward to seeing you again via Zoom on Oct. 22, and then in-person in January.
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 We rejoice greatly in the powerful work of God in the Lincoln, NE experience.  Thanks to all who sent their love along for that and for the presenters who gave of themselves.
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 New opportunity!  Extra Love can be sent – and appreciated…

                 Battle Creek, MI Experience [In-person – Sept 30-Oct 2]:
Brian & Donna Zelner 
1231 Par 4 Rd. 
Kalamazoo, MI 49008 
dwzsearch@gmail.com 
blzelner@gmail.com 
Finland Deeper Weekend [send before Sept 14]:
Anna and Kari Ålander
Riukutie 3 D 15
00390 Helsinki
annakari.alander@gmail.com
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Please remember the Virtual Experience [Oct 14-16 CDT] with prayers and inviting…anyone, anywhere in the whole USA!!
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 Just a reminder…to remember your Prayer Partners in any creative ways you can, besides keeping them in your prayers.  Thank you!
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 The NAR Execs continue to work on the next set of Lutheran Adaptation outlines and hope to have those up soon.  The first three presentations are listed on the GLM site now.  The special password to get them is 007 […Bond…James Bond...] This is for LME presenters only.  Please do not share the password with anyone other than Lutheran presenters.  Our goal to have all presentations on GLM by Oct. 15, and to begin using them for 2023 Experiences.
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 Remember that all comments concerning any new By-Laws changes need to be sent to Redmans, Prestons, and Hartmans prior to the next in-person meeting in January.  By then all insights will have been considered for incorporation into the By-Laws to once again be ratified.  There will be no discussion of changes to be made at the actual meeting.  Thanks for your timely input.
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 We are thankful that Jim and Jill Steinke have stepped up to chair the Marketing Development Team.  [Standing ovation!!]  Please let us know if you or any other presenter or community couples would like to serve on any teams.  …slowly but steadily implementing these.  
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 FYI…2023 Experiences will not be displayed on the GLM site until just after the last 2022 Experience [Streetsboro, OH – Nov 18-20]  This will avoid confusion and the possibility of couples waiting for future weekends rather than participating in 2022 Experiences.   We hope you understand this necessary adjustment that is a result of our consensus to make a financial change for 2023.
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 The Leinickes will be sending the District Execs their database list of encountered couples.  Please compare it to what you have and change/add/delete accordingly then return it to Leinickes.  With an accurate list, people can receive occasional emails with encouragement for their relationship possibly including videos, dialogue questions, experience advertisement, etc.  Thanks for your help. 
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 A request:  If anyone sends communications regarding M.E. to NAR Execs, would you please send it to all four of our emails.  When the four of us all have the same information we are able to communicate more effeciently.  We appreciate that very much.   
            
       Joyfully…
                                Ted & Marty                 [image: image14.jpg]


                      Mick & Sandy  
                                     tnmheart@gmail.com 
                                 mickersam@gmail.com  
                          


ted@cnh-lcms.org 
                                              mickeyrpreston@gmail.com                                                                                                                
                              925-518-4504                                                           Sandy cell:  480-215-8325  

                                                                                                                                 Mick cell:  480-294-1010
